
2025 Mill Creek SSA Brush Collection Guidelines and Dates 
 

Brush pick-up dates are scheduled on Mondays:  
May 19, July 28, and October 27 

 
• Brush must be put out by 7:00 a.m. on the Monday of the collection week for it to be picked up. 

 
• Only put brush/branches out on the parkway by the weekend before the brush collection week. 

 
• Brush collection will be completed throughout the week scheduled for pick-up. 

 
• No material will be accepted other than brush/branches (No fence parts or other dimensional 

lumber) 
 

• The brush collection program is intended to pick up brush generated by homeowner activity 
only. Refrain from instructing professionals you hire to put their debris on the parkway. 
Professionals are responsible for hauling and disposing of their materials. 

 
• Materials must fit on the parkway grass without extending toward the street over the curb line 

and without extending over the public sidewalk. 
 

• Brush should be stacked into one large pile in the front/side parkway with cut ends facing the 
curb and placed away from stationary objects such as parkway trees, mailboxes, utility 
poles/boxes, hydrants, and parked vehicles. 

 
• Do not bundle or tie up any material. Pile the loose branches. 

 
• Do not put brush/branches in containers of any kind - Loose brush only. (No bags, boxes, 

garbage cans, etc.) 
 

• Brush will not be collected from alleys or vacant lots. 
 

• Size Restrictions: Length-none, Diameter-14” maximum. 
 

• Only “woody” material will be collected. This is not a landscape waste collection program—no 
ornamental grasses, grass clippings, leaves, perennials/annuals, root balls, etc. 

 
• Bushes will be accepted only if root balls have been removed. We cannot accept items with 

attached debris, such as dirt/mud. 
 

• Do not “downsize” unnecessarily. The material should be as large or whole as possible. 
 

It will be the homeowner’s responsibility to dispose of any materials left due to noncompliance with the 
program’s rules.  


